
KAWARTHA LAKES – The City of Kawartha Lakes spent $5

million of their pandemic relief funding received from the

provincial government.

At a recent special council meeting, city staff provided a 2022

budget overview and also reviewed the pandemic funding that

was received in 2020.

According to Carolyn Daynes, Treasurer, the city was unsure if

any funding would be provided but over seven million dollars

was received from the province for operating pandemic
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